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           ERTE  

ESTATAL EN SITEL 
Dear colleagues, due to the situation caused by the COVID19 the great 

majority of the companies of the sector have suffered from ERTES (Atento, 

Konecta, Emergia, etc). Well, last night we received the notification as Sitel 

also presents an ERTE for the centres of Madrid, Seville and Barcelona. 

The ERTE they present can be of suspension of the whole working day but 

also of reduction (only part of the working day). At the moment, we have not 

been informed of the campaigns or the number of employees affected. 

The unions in all the centers have until May 13 to name the people who will 

negotiate with the company for 7 days. 

At CCOO we will fight to keep the job in the best possible conditions. 

Due to the closure of the Sitel Barcelona work centre, for any queries please 

contact sitel@ccoo.cat. 

 

We'll keep you posted. 
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